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Llouisiana Believes March 2018 BESE Summary

Last Tuesday, the Board of Elementary and Secondary Education (BESE) took several actions that directly impact the
activities of or are significant interest to local education agencies. A summary is provided below.

For more information or questions, please contact Ryan Gremillion.

Approval of the Minimum Foundation Program (MFP) Formula for FY 2018-2019
The Board approved the proposed FY 2018-2019 Minimum Foundation Program (MFP) formula. This proposed formula will be
considered in the upcoming regular legislative session. Click here to view the proposed formula.

Approval of Allocations
The Board approved several allocations of funding to local school systems at last week’s meeting, including funding for teacher

preparation transition support, and preschool development.

Click here to view the list of allocations approved at last week’s meeting.
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